‘FADER STUDIES IN MOROGGO

In the last WSG Bulletin (No.10) I :.sked people
contemplating wader catching in Noroeeo to contact me, -
Since tien Mr. idjan de Jong ' ‘
has decided to try to organise a team to work in _
MoFocco (probably at Sidi Moussa and possibly elsewhere)
in July and August of this year. He is hoping that some
British wader ringers may join him.  If anyone is
interested would they plsase write to me or directly to
hin. To encourage readers, below are a report of .last
year's visit and a summary of some of the ringing
recoveries and cqntrols resulting from the expeiitions
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- Mike Pienkowski, 5 Br::ékn:ill Cottages, Deal, Berwick-upon-Tweed,
‘ .. Northumberland.
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